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Karen Olson

From: Gary Loer <gary@dlporter.com>

Sent: Friday, March 06, 2015 11:29 AM

To: Karen Olson

Cc: Marshall White

Subject: City of Key West Bid: ITB #15-004 Key West Historic Seaport Common Area 

Enhancements Project Phase I

Karen, 

 

Per your request, D.L. Porter Constructors, Inc. has reviewed its bid pertaining to the above reference project and I write 

to inform you that we are prepared to accept the contract for the amount our firm quoted the City on 2/25/15. We 

appreciate your affording us the opportunity to confirm our estimate and we look forward to working with the city on 

this project. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

GL 

 

Gary A. LoerGary A. LoerGary A. LoerGary A. Loer, , , , President 

D.L. Porter Constructors,  Inc. 

6574 Palmer Park Circle 

Sarasota, FL 34238 

941-929-9400 Ofc – 941-929-9500 Fax 

 


